
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
30th September 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Friday 16th October 2020 is a Professional Training Day for all staff and school will 
be closed.   School will re-open for students on Monday 19th October 2020.  
 
Friday 4th December 2020 is a school holiday and school will again be closed.   
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr L Clarke 
Acting Deputy Headteacher - Pastoral  
 


